

SUBJECT: English Literature

CLASS : III

DATE : 8.4.24

CHAPTER: 1, THE NAUGHTY MOLE

TEACHER: PAMEL PREET

Good morning students

Students this lesson is for Class III for the subject of English Literature in which Ch-1, The Naughty Mole is covered starting on page number 1 of your textbook titled 'Reading Ventures' and is being submitted to you on 8.4.24

Let us start the summary of the chapter.

In winters, when the ground was covered with a white sheet of snow, the Mole family decided to go for a long sleep except Ben. Ben didn't feel even a bit sleepy. Ben decided to play outside. He packed a small bag and went outside the house quietly when nobody noticed him. He built a snowman with a fresh snow. After a lot of enjoyment, he wanted to go back to his home. But when he looked back, it was snow all around and there was no trace of his house. Then he met a young mouse skating on an icy pond. Ben also tried

tried skating. Ben slid carefully onto the ice and started walking carefully to the middle of the pond. Suddenly, the ice began to crack under his feet and he fell into the freezing water below. Luckily, Mr Rabbit and his son, who were collecting firewood, rushed to help Ben. They brought him to their house. Mr and Mrs Mole also found that Ben was missing. The whole family set off in search of Ben. Tess told the family that Ben was being saved by Mr. Rabbit. They went to the Mole family and thanked the Rabbit family for their kindness.

After reading the summary, children answer the following questions briefly.

- Who didn't feel even a bit sleepy?
- What did Ben build?
- Who was skating on icy pond?
- Who helped Ben?

Let us check the correct answers.

- Ben didn't feel even a bit sleepy.
- Ben built a snowman with a fresh snow.
- A young mouse was skating on icy pond.
- Mr Rabbit and his son helped Ben.

HOMEWORK

Read Ch-1, The Naughty Mole twice.

